
American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARPA)

2021 COBRA SUBSIDY 

More Details to Follow Mid-April

Your employees may be eligible for the government to 
pay 100% of their COBRA premium from April 1, 2021 
through September 30, 2021 (known as the "Subsidy 

Period") due to loss of employment during the 
pandemic.

For more information, please have your 
employees call Member Services at 

1-800-551-3225, Monday through Friday from
8:30 am to 5:00 pm.  

If your employees are eligible and have paid for 
COBRA during the Subsidy Period, they will be able to 

apply for a full refund. 




